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Reference: FOI.ICB-2425/239 
 
Subject: Sleep Services Specification and Budget Contact 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

It would be useful for us to know if your area has a specification 

for sleep services?  

 

To whom should we address any correspondence to and who 

would be responsible for such a specification and budget? 

Information on sleep services is available on Remedy via - 

https://remedy.bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/adults/sleep-medicine/obstructive-

sleep-apnoea-osa/ 

 

Further questions can be directed to 

bnssg.acutecontracting@nhs.net  

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 10 October 2024 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 
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